
Town of South Bruce Peninsula  
PO Box 310, 315 George St.  Tel: (519) 534-1400 Fax: (519) 534-4976 
Wiarton ON  N0H 2T0  Toll Free (in 519 area only): 1-877-534-1400 

 

www.southbrucepeninsula.com 

 
April 24, 2023 
 
Owner or Occupant of Property 
On Silver Lake Road 
 
 
Dear Owner or Occupant, 
 
Re: Reconstruction of Silver Lake Road 
 
The Town of South Bruce Peninsula has retained a contractor, Harold 
Sutherland Construction operating as Walker Construction Grey-Bruce, to 
reconstruct Silver Lake Road from Bruce Road 10 to Allenford Road.  The 
work will include culvert replacement, pulverization, and new asphalt 
paving.   
 
The reconstruction work is expected to commence on May 1, 2023 and run 
for approximately four weeks.   The road will be open to “local traffic only” 
for the majority of the construction period.  The contractor will aim to keep 
lane closures to a minimum.  There will be about a one-week period, while 
the bridge is being resurfaced, when the bridge will be fully closed day and 
night and residents will have to detour around the block to reach their 
residence. 
 
A plan is in place should emergency services need to access the closure 
area. 
 
To report a problem or for further information, please contact Gord Schultz, 
Operations Supervisor, at 519-534-1400 ext. 135. 
  
Yours truly, 

 
Brianna Collins, P. Eng. 
Acting Director of Public Works 
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